
Mary Finn
Wiscasset
LD 2261
Dear Members of the Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,
My name is Mary Finn and I am a retired occupational therapist and mother of 2 
grown sons.  I live in Wiscasset. I value clean air and living in a healthy environment.
I support our efforts to maintain clean air and water.
I am writing today to encourage you to vote Ought Not to Pass on LD 2261.  Maine 
has made significant progress in adopting stronger emission standards through a 
bipartisan process. Strong standards are based on evidence and science and the imput 
from thousands of Maine people over the last year.  This bill, LD 2261, will slow 
down the progress Maine has made in making plans to reduce greenhouse gasses. 
Maine needs to implement clean car standards to reach our climate goals. 
Our communities are already suffering from the effects of climate change. We need to
continue to colaboratively  address ways that we can respond and what we can do.  
Slowing the process down is just not prudent and is not logical. 
Please vote Ought not to Pass on LD 2261. Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,
Mary Finn
Wiscasset


